
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

THE COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE MEETING, ORGINALLY SCHEDULED 
FOR DECEMBER 12, 2012, HAS BEEN CANCELLED BY THE TOWN 

SUPERVISOR, TODD TANCREDI, DUE TO LACK OF AGENDA ITEMS.  THE 
NEXT SCHEDULED MEETING WILL BE A TOWN BOARD MEETING ON 

DECEMBER 19, 2012. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


